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07 November 2005 

  
  
Dear Julian 
 
Re: UNC Modification Proposal 0051 “Clarification of requirement for flows at DN Offtakes on low 
demand days." 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this Modification Proposal. 
 
National Grid NTS supports implementation of this Proposal.  
 
National Grid NTS agrees that it is impractical for DNOs to comply with OAD Section I clause 2.5.2 (b) 
(ii) without undertaking significant investment to alter the way in which gas offtaken from the NTS is 
controlled.  We agree, therefore, that the proposal better facilitates the relevant objectives, for the 
reasons put forward by the Proposer.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Matt Golding 
Commercial Manager 
 
 

  
National Grid plc  
Registered Office: 1-3 Strand, London WC2N 5EH  
Registered in England and Wales, No 4031152  

 


